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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

We are excited to announce that this year we will be participating in the Christmas Card 
Project with Art Projects for Schools Ltd (APFS). The funds raised through your support will 
be used towards the various day trips, panto, science days etc that the PTFA support. The project 

is also a great opportunity to recognise and celebrate your child's creativity and the items they 
make are great to send to family and friends. 

 
The accompanying artwork your child has created will be reproduced in full colour onto 
Christmas cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional items will also be available, 
such as a pack of 6 luxury, gloss-coated cards, gift tags and wrapping paper. 
To order, simply visit https://www.apfsorders.co.uk, and input the unique artwork code - 
found on the label on the reverse of the artwork - and your child's first name and surname. 
Orders must be placed by midnight on Wednesday 6th November. Any orders placed after this date 

will be classed as a late order and will be subject to a handling and postage fee. Please note when 
paying online the expiry date on the card details is pre-set, so please remember to add your card's 
expiry date. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs J Conway  
Headteacher  
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